

April 25, 2022

Wellesley Congregational Church 2 Central Street Wellesley, MA 02482-5803

Dear Friends.

Thank you for being part of Direct Relief. On behalf of all of the people we collectively serve, I want to extend my deep gratitude to Wellesley Congregational Church for your generous support.

Your involvement and participation in Direct Relief improves the health and lives of people living in the most vulnerable situations. Thanks to you, and others like you, together we can ensure that critically needed medicines and resources are being delivered to the right people, in the right places, with the right partners.

Information about your contribution can be found below:

Gift Date:

April 12, 2022

Gift Amount: \$10,000.00

To Support:

Ukraine Crisis

Please contact me at (805) 879-4934 or hbennett@directrelief.org if you have any questions or would like any additional information about Direct Relief.

With gratitude,

Heather Bennett

Vice President, Partnerships and Philanthropy

Neither goods nor services were provided in consideration of this contribution. Please keep this letter for your tax records. Direct Relief's tax ID number is 95-1831116.